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Department of Justice 

Flexible Working Hours Agreement 
Paid-time meetings 

 

 

8 August 2016 

The Department of Justice Secretary has agreed to allow PSA members to meet 
with the PSA regarding their proposed Flexible Working Hours Agreement 
(FWHA). 

All PSA members at the Parramatta Justice Precinct are invited to one of the 
following two meetings in paid time on Monday 15 August 2016. 

The meetings will be held in Rooms 401 and 402. 

Session 1: 10.00 am-11.00 am 

Session 2: 11.00 am-12.00 pm 

As these are ‘paid-time’ meetings, members are asked to liaise with their 
supervisor and colleagues as to what session you will be attending to ensure 
the operational requirements for your area are covered. 

The following will be discussed: 

1. Report back to members on the Flex Work Parameters and why we have 
a proposed single Agreement 

2. The consultation process with the Department 
3. Report to members on the FWHA Survey Results 
4. Open floor discussion for members on the proposed agreement. 
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